
October 2, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Roy Rosell 

KLCS-TV 

1061 West Temple Street 

Los Angeles, CA 90012 

 

Dear Mr. Rosell: 

 

I was informed by Tom Samoluk that you are the appropriate person to contact in order to obtain a 

videotape copy of our hearing. 

 

I have enclosed a check for $30.00, payable to KLCS-TV, for a copy of the Assassination Records 

Review Board public hearing that took place on September 17, 1996. 

 

Thank you for all of your help with this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure  


